
 

Election Day! 

 

The Presidential Preference Primary will take place  

in the gym at the town hall on  

Tuesday, April 2, 2024. 

 

The polling place will be open from 

6:00 am until 8:00 pm. 

 

Voters must be registered in the political party  

in which you plan to vote. 

 

If you are currently unaffiliated you have until noon on  

Monday March 25th to register in a political party  

in order to vote in the primary. 

 

Early Voting! 

 

Early voting for the Primary will take 

place for four days in the Senior Center at the Town Hall  

Tuesday 3/26 10am-6pm 

Wednesday 3/28 10am-6pm 

Thursday 3/28 10am-6pm 

Saturday 3/30 10am-6pm 

 


